
SUPPLEMENTAL WATER PROJECT PHASE 1 

BID PACKAGE 1 – SANTA MARIA RIVER CROSSING 

PREQUALIFIED CONTRACTORS 

ISSUED FEBRUARY 15, 2013 

 

 

The District has prequalified horizontal directional drilling general contractors for the 

Supplemental Water Project Phase 1 Bid Package #1, Santa Maria River Crossing.  Only general 

contractors who have been prequalified can participate in bidding for the contract to construct the 

Project.  The names of prequalified general contractors are as follows: 

 

General Contractors 

 

ARB, Inc. 

Michels Corporation 

 


